
Spring Lake Park Police Department badge and patch changes 

 

Since taking over the police department in August I have been working on updating our badges and 

patches.  After working with the police department personnel on various options we have completed 

and started to implement the new and improved Spring Lake Park PD badges and patches.  Below are 

images of our new badges and patch.  I appreciate all of the input from the police department personnel 

through this process.   

 

 

 

      


